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TO:

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners
FROM:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager
By:

Mark Bates, Finance Director
DATE:

May 27, 2014
SUBJECT:
Mid-Year Budget Adjustment

The City Departments have completed their review of operational plans and expenditures for the first half of the fiscal year – through March 31, 2014.  This analysis confirms that the City’s financial operations are performing as expected in general, however a few areas have been noted that require budget transfer of approved funds between Departments (Finance and Public Services) and also additional budget appropriations.  

The recommended budget adjustments and funding transfers are summarized in the attached Resolution.  These reflect:
Inter-Department Transfer (Section 2.):

· Transfer of approved funding aligning oversight and administration of existing water service and meter reading with Finance – Customer Service.

Added Budget Appropriation (section 3.:

1. $   4,000
Appropriate insurance receipts to I.T. Parker dock repairs,

2. $125,000
Loan / transfer of added funds to Marina due to delays in project
 completion resulting in lower rental revenues than planned,

3. $  92,000
Appropriation of additional funds for Solid Waste bulk disposal services
 not included in annual Waste Management agreement,
4. $  35,888
Funding for PUMPS engineering consulting for 

Oasis 5,6,7,&8 as well as CDBG 38th year grant assistance,
5. $  15,000
Added funding for legal consulting services – Code and Labor 

6. $  16,000
Added funding for staff payout of leave benefits at retirement.

The Administration recommends Commission consideration and approval of the attached Resolution providing transfers and adjustment of budget appropriations for the City of Dania Beach.
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